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We finally hope to be enjoying some warmer weather. “April Showers bring May Flowers!” We 

have spent so much time indoors, that we are excited to spend time outside. With outdoor play 

our children strengthen growing muscles when they are climbing, running, playing ball and 

jumping. 

In the month of April, we will be exploring themes related to spring. We will focus on planting 

seeds and flowers.  We will touch upon the life cycle of caterpillars and butterflies, and we will 

also learn about farms and farm animals. The children will learn that farming is important for our 

lives. We will learn that farm animals produce many important things for our lives. We will focus 

on how farm animals help us, and how to take care of farm animals. 

Happy Spring, 

Miss Rachel and Miss Karen 

Dates to Remember: 

Tuesday, April 24  Field Trip to Volkening Heritage Farm. Please 
have your child wear their field trip shirt. $5.00 

Week of April 20th  MDA’s Hop-A-Thon 

 

 


